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Oregon has led the way in vote-by-mail, and much of the country has followed as of 

the time of the pandemic. The result is a system that can be and has been abused by 

unscrupulous parties to taint our elections. The Founders intended for each citizen to 

appear in person at a polling place on Election Day and cast one ballot. Let’s make 

Oregon the leader in returning our nation to this time honored practice. It is safer, 

more secure, and fairer than vote-by-mail. And while we are at it, let’s have each 

voter prove at the time of voter registration that he or she is a citizen of the United 

States and then offer photo ID evidence at the poll that he or she is that properly 

registered voter.  


